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Legends Drive Construction 

Dear Owners: 

We are in constant contact with the County Engineer on the construction of Legends Drive. They 

are aware of the traffic delays that occurred today (Monday), and are working with the 

contractor to minimize the impact of delays during road construction. However, between now 

and the middle of June please be advised that you may see delays of 15 minutes or so 

depending on the work being accomplished on the road. Please be patient, by the end of June 

we will have a County owned reconstructed roadway.  

Thank you  

Betty Burnett 

Community Specialist at Waccamaw Management Co 

 


